THE FIRST TO CONSOLIDATE IN KANSAS

BURNS CONSOLIDATED SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

BURNS, KANSAS

February 14, 1942

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Kansas University Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Would you please send me a copy of your basketball schedule for the remainder of the season. Also any other data you might have in the way of publicity.

We might bring some of our boys upto see one of your remaining home games and wonder what arrangements could be made for tickets. Would like to know how much they would cost so we can plan accordingly.

Want to congratulate you on the splendid team you have this year. Your talk at our commencement last yearwas a real inspiration to our boys and our wholestudent body, as well as the community benefited by it. I liked especially the fine American spirit your address contained and the appeal to the boys to prepare for the defense of their country. It proved most timely as recent events have proved.

With kindest personal regards and best wishes, I am

Fri.
at Mi 16

1641

Very sincerely yours, Durbin, SupX